
Huawei Technologies Co., Ltd. 

 
  

Request for Dismissal  
 
 

Date: February 14, 2019 
 

TO: Federal Communication Commission 

 

 

Please kindly be notified that we,      Huawei Technologies Co., Ltd.                       
 
Herein request to dismiss the FCC ID: QIS-BOARD for the following reason: 
  
1. Updated the software, added the Bluetooth function, request apply 

Certificate again. 
 
The device has not been sold in the United States nor anywhere in the world. 
 
Please kindly permit the dismissal. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Name / Title:  Zhang Xing Hai / EMC Laboratory Manager 
Company: Huawei Technologies Co., Ltd. 
Tel:  8675528970299 / 13923888742 
Fax:  8675589650226 
Email: zhangxinghai@huawei.com 


